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NYCPM to Grant Over $700K in 2014-15;
APMA Scholarships Awarded to 28 Students

 Louis L. Levine, President and CEO of NYCPM, has announced that the College will provide 
more than $700,000 in scholarship funds to students in 2014-2015.
 In addition, each year, the American Podiatric Medical Association awards its APMA Education 
Foundation Scholarships to deserving students who are members of the APMA, entering the 3rd or 
4th year, and who maintain a speci�ed minimum cumulative GPA. Candidates are selected based on 
�nancial need, grade point average, podiatric community/school service and leadership.
 This year, according to Susan Rice, DPM (’88), Associate Professor of Surgical Sciences at 
NYCPM and chairperson of the scholarship committee, the APMA awarded scholarships ranging from 
$1,000 to $5,000 to students from the nine podiatric colleges. Among those were 28 students from 
NYCPM: Endri Afesllari, Ian Aveytua, Elizabeth Bonarigo, Sameep Chandrani, Brittany Ciaramello, 
Sarah Daigle, Theresa Djama, Heidi Godoy, Crystal-Dawn Gunsch, Rene Kafka, Michelle Kaufman, 
Dong UK Kim, Gabrielle Laurenti, Dae Lee, Raymond Lee, Jack Levenson, Gaston Liu, Timothy Miller, 
Caitlin Miner, Joseph Park, Shane Reynolds, Mohammad Rimawi, Michael Rossidis, Emily Sanphy, Erick 
Studyvin, Nam Tran, Tyler Veldkamp, James Wright.  Congratulations all!
 News of these scholarships follows closely behind the announcement by Michael J. Trepal, 
DPM, Vice President for Academic A�airs and Dean, that 90% of the class of 2016 who were �rst-time 
takers of Part I of the APMLE Boards passed! Congratulations to students and faculty. 


